December 17, 2019

The Honorable Bryan K. Barnett Mayor of Rochester Hills 1000 Rochester Hills Dr. Rochester Hills, MI 48309

Dear Mayor Barnett:

I am respectfully submitting my resignation from the Board of Review, effective immediately, as my husband and I will be relocating to Arizona in January, 2020.

It has been a privilege to serve the City that I have been proud to call my home for the past 35 years, and I am grateful for the opportunity to do so.

My best wishes to you and to your family for a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Sincerely,

Nancy Ritter

1600 Devonwood Dr.

Rochester Hills, MI 48306

Noney Ritter